
From: Sally Parish   
Sent: 05 October 2023 16:17 
To: Planning Policy <PlanningPolicy@eastdevon.gov.uk> 
Cc: Chrystèle Garnier  
Subject: DL 30/10/23 - Neighbourhood Area Application - Parish of West Hill 
 
Dear Planning Policy, 
 
Neighbourhood Area Application - Parish of West Hill 
 
Thank you for providing National Highways with the opportunity to comment on the 
proposed designation of the West Hill Parish area as a ‘Neighbourhood Area’ for 
neighbourhood planning purposes. We are responsible for operating, maintaining 
and improving the strategic road network (SRN) which in this instance consists of the 
A30 trunk road which runs approximately 70m west of the north western corner of 
the West Hill Parish area boundary. 
 
National Highways has previously made representations to the Ottery St Mary and 
West Hill Neighbourhood Plan which we understand will require modification to 
remove the Parish of West Hill should the designation application be approved.  
 
We have no objections to the proposed designation of West Hill Parish as a separate 
Neighbourhood Area and look forward to future consultation on associated 
Neighbourhood Plan in due course. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sally 
 
Sally Parish, Planning Manager (Highways Development Management), 
Operations 
National Highways | Ash House | Falcon Road | Sowton Ind. Estate | Exeter | EX2 
7LB 

  

Web: https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-work/planning-and-the-strategic-road-
network-in-england/ 
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